

## **Bishop's Hatfield Girls' School**

Headteacher: Mr A Wood BA (Oxon), PGCE, MBA, NPQH
Woods Avenue, Hatfield, Herts AL10 8NL T: 01707 275331
Email: admin@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk Website: www.bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk



BHGS is a company limited by guarantee Company number: 07831507 Charity number: EW01517

27th September 2023

Dear parents/carers

At this stage in the year, we encourage all Year 12 students to research their choices for Post 18, including applications for Higher Education.

For some students, the type of courses and experience offered by the Universities of Oxford and Cambridge are an appropriate choice to be considered. Competition for places at Oxford and Cambridge is fierce and the application process, which differs significantly from that for other universities, often seems daunting. To provide the necessary information and support for potential Oxbridge applicants, each year we organise an information evening for students in the consortium and their parents.

Jack Robinson, a member of staff from admissions at Oxford, will lead the presentation and talk about both Oxford and Cambridge. This will be delivered as a remote presentation on Monday 16 th October, starting at 7pm. Unfortunately, the session cannot be recorded, so will need to be accessed at this time.

**Students' school email addresses** will be used to access the presentation and links to the presentation will be sent directly to them, unless you request otherwise.

If your child is interested in this event, please confirm this with me by email (ejames@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk) and they will be sent a link. Please do this by Wednesday 9th October, so that we can ensure all links are sent out and working.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Elaine James Head of Sixth Form



O BRITISH

International School Award 2021–24









